
Florida Agency for Health Care Administration 

Managed Medical Assistance (MMA) Section 1115 Demonstration Amendment 

 

ABBREVIATED PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) is seeking federal authority to amend its 

Managed Medical Assistance (MMA) Section 1115 Demonstration program (project numbers 11-

W-00206/4 and 21-W-00069/4) to implement operational changes resulting from the recent re-

procurement of the Managed Medical Assistance and Dental plans. These changes expand the 

Behavioral Health and Supportive Housing Assistance Pilot, enhance the way in which some 

Medicaid recipients are enrolled into the MMA program, update specialty plan descriptions, 

remove obsolete details relating to performance improvement projects, include an additional 

service in the MMA program, and shift specific services from the MMA to the Dental program. 

As such, the Agency is seeking Medicaid federal matching funds for non-substantive conforming 

changes to the MMA program associated with the recent re-procurement. Among other benefits, 

these changes will allow all members of a family who are enrolled in Medicaid to receive 

services under a single plan that provides MMA, Long-Term Care, and specialty product 

benefits. 

 

The Agency provides this notice in accordance with federal requirements to inform the public 

that we are providing a 30-day public comment period on the proposed demonstration 

amendment starting on September 17, 2024. The draft application proposal and more detailed 

information for submitting public comments will be available on that date at: 

https://ahca.myflorida.com/medicaid/medicaid-policy-quality-and-operations/medicaid-policy-

and-quality/medicaid-policy/federal-authorities/federal-waivers/federal-authorities-mma-cms-

approval-and-reports-2020-22. 

 

Hard copies of the application may be obtained contacting Meagan Owens at (850) 412-4232 or 

by email at Meagan.Owens@ahca.myflorida.com.    

 

The Agency will hold two public hearings to solicit comments on the proposed demonstration as 

listed below: 

 

Public Hearing 1: 

September 25, 2024, 1:00 – 2:00 pm 

Zora Neal Hurston State Building 

400 W Robinson St  

North Tower, Room N901 

Orlando, FL 32801 

 

Public Hearing 2: 

September 26, 2024, 1:00 – 2:00 pm 

Agency for Health Care Administration 

2727 Mahan Drive 

Building 3, Conference Room A 

Tallahassee, FL 32308 
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